
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Princeton Students and Parents, 

I am excited to welcome you all to the 2021-2022 school year here at Princeton Street Elementary 

School. We are always grateful for the opportunity to continue to serve our students and wonderful 

school community by providing exceptional learning experiences for our students and working closely 

with parents. The last school year presented all of us with many challenges, and I am grateful for the 

efforts put forth by our staff, students, and parents. With the reopening this school year, our focus will 

be on the safety and well-being of our staff and students while providing high quality instruction. More 

than ever, we will all need to work together, and be flexible, to help ensure a safe and successful 

learning experience for our students.  

 We are all excited for the upcoming school your, and look forward to a year of memorable experiences. 

Please make sure to follow us on Facebook and keep an eye out for upcoming events! 
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Princeton Street Elementary School 
1959 Princeton Street 
Delano, Ca, 93215 
(661)721-5080 
https://www.duesd.org/princeton 

Mark Ruiz, Principal 
Jennifer Walters, Vice Principal 
Boomer Rivera, Site Resource  
https://www.duesd.org/princeton 

 

Parent Zoom Orientation, Monday, July 26 

English @ 5:00-5:45 pm 

Spanish @ 6:00-6:45 pm 
Zoom Meeting Link: 

https://duesd-org.zoom.us/j/81382308877?pwd=LzU4VEgrc1EvSEppRUh2Slh0UTJvUT09 

Meeting ID: 813 8230 8877 

Passcode: 998379 

 

Parent Kinder Orientation 
English @ 5:00-5:45 pm  

Spanish @ 6:00-6:45 pm 

Zoom Meeting Link: 

https://duesd-org.zoom.us/j/83261474833?pwd=aUVmcDI5Q2UvbzVZQ05YVVZHTWRKZz09 

Meeting ID: 832 6147 4833 

Passcode: 523271 

 

https://duesd-org.zoom.us/j/81382308877?pwd=LzU4VEgrc1EvSEppRUh2Slh0UTJvUT09
https://duesd-org.zoom.us/j/83261474833?pwd=aUVmcDI5Q2UvbzVZQ05YVVZHTWRKZz09

